January 8, 2023

Dear Education Committee Members,

My name is Rowan Khatter, and I am a first grader in Eugene, Oregon. I go the Village School near Willamette and 35th. And, I care a lot about the climate and how to stop global climate change (and global warming).

I know that teachers and students across the state have been working on a law to make climate change something that all students in the state learn about, and I support it. Also, I want to ask you to do everything you can to meet the challenges of climate change. Although I don't have power to make your decisions, I strongly suggest that you take my suggestion.

Thank you,

**Rowan Avery Sora Khatter** 

**Major Nintendo Fan** 

